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ST. THOMAS/ST. CROIX, VI - 

GERS LOANS DIVISION TO CLOSE FOR STAFF TRAINING 
 

THE LOANS DIVISION OF THE GOVERNMENT EMPLOYEES’ RETIREMENT SYSTEM, ST. THOMAS AND ST. 

CROIX, WILL BE CLOSED TO BUSINESS ON FRIDAY, APRIL 25 TO ALLOW STAFF TO PARTICIPATE IN AN 

OFF-SITE CUSTOMER SERVICE TRAINING.  

REGULAR BUSINESS HOURS WILL RESUME ON MONDAY, APRIL 28.  

WE REGRET ANY INCONVENIENCE THIS MAY CAUSE. 
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